
Alliance for Community Services

Health and Safety for all is a high priority.
COVID / Health practices, and general accessibility for in-person attendance will
be updated as conditions change.

For the 2024 Alliance-Builder Dinner:

● In-person participation:
○ Masks encouraged in-person when not eating/drinking or speaking

at the microphone. Masks will be available at check-in
○ Three high volume HEPA air filters will be deployed in the space
○ The Grace Place event space is well ventilated, high ceilings
○ In-person seating will be limited, and tables spaced apart
○ At-large Personal Attendant will be available to assist/support guests

with disabilities, in addition to Alliance staff
○ ASL interpreter being arranged

● Remote option MAY be available on zoom (if tech allows)
○ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3259688274

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3259688274

